
From: Rani Fischer  
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 1:54 PM 
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov> 
Subject: please electrify Caltrain 
 
*External Email*  

 
Dear  Metropolitan Transportation Commission,  
 
I live practically on the Caltrain tracks in Sunnyvale between the Sunnyvale and Lawrence 
stations.  I breathe diesel particulate every day.  My dog has a cough which hasn't gone away for 
two years and keeps me up at night.  Please give as much funding as you can to Caltrain to get the 
electrification done as soon as humanly possible.  My dog and I will thank you! 
 
Yours, 
Rani Fischer 
 


